
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 17th October 2022 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

 

Autumn information and resources with 

ADDvanced Solutions 

 

 

 

 

Contact for families with disabled children 

newsletter 

  

 

 

Their website also has all the latest news and updates for families of children with 

disabilities, including a dedicated section on cost of living advice. You can sign up 

for regular emails, updates and newsletters by clicking here.  

Don’t forget there are lots of useful resources 

on the ADDvanced Solutions website and 

on their Facebook page, including 

information on upcoming activities throughout 

the autumn and during half-term in Halton. 

You can also sign up for their regular 

newsletters – click here to view the latest 

edition. 

Contact are the charity for families 

with disabled children and they 

have lots of useful information and 

resources that can support you 

and your family. 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://contact.org.uk/
https://contact.org.uk/help-for-families/information-advice-services/cost-of-living-advice/
https://action.contact.org.uk/page/76543/subscribe/1
https://www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk/home.html
https://contact.org.uk/
https://www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk/home.html
https://m.facebook.com/ADDvancedSolutionsCommunityNetwork/?paipv=0&eav=AfZlZ18Yt3bgdl9GqJXM-eaKJvyZcwuw1nZNYBP3KpXgeHWOLECldQKNGPWd2304WqY
https://www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk/uploads/media/files/newsletters-halton/Whats%20On%20in%20Halton%20Autumn%201%202022.pdf
https://www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk/uploads/media/files/newsletters-halton/Whats%20On%20in%20Halton%20Autumn%201%202022.pdf


 
 

 
 

Vibe Outdoors Club Archery for Juniors and 

Seniors 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-junior-tickets-440608510917


 
 

 
 

 

Join the team at Vibe for the next Outdoors Club Archery activity on Saturday 12th 

November – 9.30am to 12.30pm for Juniors (ages 8-11) and 1.30pm to 4.30pm for 

Seniors (ages 12-17). As always spaces are limited – click here to book for the 

Juniors session and click here to book the Seniors. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-junior-tickets-440608510917
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-junior-tickets-440608510917
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-senior-tickets-440613746577
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-senior-tickets-440613746577


 
 

 
 

Hula Circus skills activity with SEND R US 

 

 

Join SEND R US for their free Hula and Circus fun session this Thursday 20th 

October between 5.30pm and 7pm at Ashley High school – refreshments included! 

Message the SEND R US team on Facebook here to book your place. 

https://m.facebook.com/SEND-R-US-CIC-101636242528503/?tsid=0.2249042244686037&source=result
https://m.facebook.com/SEND-R-US-CIC-101636242528503/?tsid=0.44342108083772236&source=result


 
 

 
 

MAX cards 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer.  

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only). You can email 

AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 6560 for more 

details. 

 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

We still have Max Cards available for our 

families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help families save 

money on great days out at castles, zoos, 

bowling alleys and more.  

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/

